
Fiscal Impact 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 2853 

 Version: ENGR 

 Author: Sen. Montgomery 

 Date: 04/18/2023 
 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2853 is expected to have an increase from applying rebates to the insured's cost share at the 

point of sale. This increased cost to the plan is estimated to be between $8 million and $12 

million. There is also a potential for additional administrative costs passed on by the PBM for the 

burden of various administration requirements in the bill, estimated at an additional $1 million. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $9-$12 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $9-$12 million 
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